
From: Ann McArthur  
Sent: Sunday, December 10, 2017 10:22 AM 
To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone 
Subject: To Acting Forest Supervisor 
 

Hello Acting Supervisor,  

   For the Shoshone National Forest and all other open riding areas in Wyoming for 

snowmobiling, the riding areas should be open to riding till mid June. I travel long ways to ride, 

even into late May, and know a lot of people that ride into June, and I would too if I didn't live so 

far away. Thank you! 

Ann Foster 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 




